January 16, 2024

To Classis Huron,

I am writing this letter as a request to Classis Huron to be considered for a license to exhort in the CRC.  
	
I’d like to take this opportunity to share a few things about myself.  I have been born and raised in the CRC in Brampton ON.  I have been an ordained Minister of the Word in the CRC starting in 1992 and have served as a Church Planter in Winnipeg, MB and as a Pastor in Kemptville CRC.  Although I left the ordained ministry in 2000, my family and I have continued to be members of the CRC and have recently joined Orangeville CRC.  I have been married to Anita for 36 years and have 3 grown children and 2 grandchildren.

I have occasionally led services in several Christian Reformed Churches over the years and now would like to help out more often as there seems to be greater need in the various churches.  The main reason to ask for a licence is simply to have an accountability relationship with you as a member of this Classis.  As a life long member, I appreciate the CRC, its systems and organization and I look forward to serving where I am able.

I have led services in the following CRC’s last year:  Hagersville, Simcoe and Orangeville.  I have one more scheduled in Simcoe and in Collingwood over the next month.

Attached, please find a sermon that has been transcribed from a video of a recent sermon.

Thank you for your consideration,

Your brother in Christ

Jim Broekema

